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-------- Original Message -------- 

 
 

Subject:Public Comment: 9 - Mendocino

Date: Mon, 27 Jun 2011 18:37:31 +0000

From:Glenn McGourty <

To:

From: Glenn McGourty <  
Subject: Don't realign the 1st district the way that you are proposing 
 
Message Body: 
The proposed redistricting separating Napa and Lake from Mendocino and Sonoma makes no sense. This has a tremendous historical and 
cultural region known as California's North Coast viticultural area. Napa has virtually nothing in common with the Central Valley 
counties that are being proposed as the new district from a demographic and psychographic perspective. Similarly, Marin County is 
very different from all of the coastal counties north of it in the same light. Its sphere of influence is much more aligned with 
the San Francisco Bay area. Please reconsider the boundaries of the district so that it more closely follows the existing 1st 
district. 
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